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Tipperary 
• • C O R P O R A T I O N ^ 

633 Seventeenth Street 
Suite 1550 

Denver, Colorado 80202 

May 25, 1995 

Mr. William J. LeMay, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Dept. of Energy, Minerals, 

and Natural Resources 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

RE: Application of Burro Pipeline Corporation 
Authorization to Inject 
G.S. State #1 
Sec. 8G-T11S-R33E 
Lea County, NM 

Dear Mr. LeMay: 

Please be advised that at this time, Burro Pipeline Corporation is withdrawing the subject 
application to convert the G.S. State #1 to a disposal well. This matter was assigned Case No. 11289 
in the June 1, 1995 Oil Conservation Division hearing. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Larry G. Sugano 
Vice President - Engineering 

CC Pinson McWharter 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 South Fourth St. 
Artesia, NM 88210 

William F. Can-
Campbell, Can, Berge, & Sheridan 
P.O. Box 2208 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2208 

Tipperary Oil & Gas Corporation Burro Pipeline Corporation 

Phone (303) 293-9379 Fax (303) 292-3428 


